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DIRECTORS' MEETING - 12th June, 1963

A vecanoy is due at the end of September, 1963 when Murray retires
v and the ex-officioc membership goes to
Wolfenden., The vacancy is therefore for a vice-chancellor, Mr, W.H.F,
Barnes, the new Vice-Chancellor of Liverpool should be among those

Mr, Highton has agreed that there is no need for the Institute to
schedul :

Three draft papers on the lines discussed at the previous meeting
were considered. (&) "bisques" - this was agreed., (b) foreign
conferencess FProfessor Merrison would like to consider this further
with the relevant back papers. (o) MNiscellaneous support: this was
deferred for further study of the limitation of visitors' claims to
A.E,R.E, subsistence rates,

car
It was agreed that visitors/mileage claims ought to be paid at
approved rates in all cases,

The note to Lord Bridges could still emclose all these drafts, but
should only propose the draft (a) for submission to the Institute,

for reasons prineiple only, as no present members would eligible
for fees,
Redundancy egreement

current recruits from the A.E,A, count their A.E.A, service for semiority.
At some future date (e.g. at some stage in the staffing of the Electron
Laboratory) the position of future recruits from the A.E.A. might be

reviewed.,




“this over, and their advice to u-m v.o.o. in,

(after the meeting
+ Sub-committee would

Dr, Plok Poir :
like N.I.R.N.S8. to see ml)o

7. Zersemnel Committee Agends
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